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A brief introduction… 

Welcome to the new monthly Oxendon House Newsletter, a 
chance for people to look back on the month’s goings on her 
at Oxendon House, as well as looking forward to the new 
plans we have coming up! 

We have two themed days here; the first one was in early 
May, when everyone got involved in a day themed around 
France! The air was filled with aroma of fresh caked pastries, 
and the Parisian music echoed around the building! 

It was always going to be a tough act to follow, but the 
residents had spoken, and the overwhelming choice for our 
most recent theme was the USA! Staff got involved by 
dressing up in their best Wild West outfits, and taking part in 
different America themed activities.  

Massive thanks to all of the staff for pitching in! And a 
special round of applause to kitchen for serving up some 
culinary delights! 
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Shirli’s Day Out! 
 

Shirli, one of our newest residents, was the first 
person to sample the wonderful service provided 
by the Market Harborough Community bus 
group! 

Having moved to Oxendon House, Shirli was 
finding it difficult to get back to her former home 
to collect some of her personal artefacts, 
thankfully, we were able to hire a bus for a day to 
allow us to travel back to her house and get all of 
the items that she needed. Not wanting to waste 
the access to a bus for a day, Shirli decided to 
stop off at Farndon Farm Shop on the way home, 
stocking up on fresh strawberries, olives and 
various other treats! 

This will be the first of many trips out on the bus, 
with the next adventures courses already being 
charted…trips a plenty on the horizon! Including 
potential trips to hydrotherapy pools, country 
shows, the possibilities are endless! 
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We have enjoyed the first of 
our new monthly theme days!  

The residents helped to decide 
which countries we were going 
to be celebrating and the 
choices were France and the 
USA. The next day will be a 
celebration of the great British 
Seaside! Check out the 
Oxendon House Facebook 
page for pictures… 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events for 

June/July 

 The calendar for June is already looking 
very busy, with our continued use of the 
wonderful Market Harborough Community 
Bus! It was put to a vote from the residents 
as to where they would most like to go, and 
the landslide winner was Foxton Locks, so 
over the coming months we will be making 
many trips out to see these wonderful 
grade two listed Locks. 

Ascot is just around the corner, and we will 
be getting involved by taking part in several 
games around this most stylish of sporting 
events! Oxendon house will be filled with all 
the fun of a day at the races! 

We will also be using the mini bus to visit 
various local spots, contact us via the 
Facebook page with any suggestions… 
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